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Marion, KS – January 2, 2024 
 
For immediate release. 

 
The Marion County Republican Party will hold a convention on Thursday, January 18th at 7:00 p.m. at the 
Marion County Lake Hall, 1 Office Drive, Marion, to elect a qualified individual to be appointed by the 
Governor to fill the vacancy in the office of Marion County Clerk.   
 
An application process has been developed for registered Republicans who are interested in being 
considered for appointment to the office.  Interested individuals may contact the County Clerk’s Office at 
(620) 382-2185 or tspencer@marioncoks.net to request an information packet and “Request for 
Consideration” form.  Packets are also available from Party Chair Rose Davidson and Party Secretary 
Cynthia Fleming.     
 
Completed forms are due in the County Clerk’s Office, 200 S. Third St., Marion, by Noon on January 18th.    
 
In addition to submitting the Request for Consideration, candidates MUST also receive a nomination and 
second from members of the Precinct Committee at the convention.  The current list of Precinct 
Committee Members will be distributed with the information  packet and is also on file at the Marion 
County Clerk’s Office.   
 
The individual elected by the Party and subsequently appointed by the Governor will hold the office of 
Marion County Clerk for the remainder of the unexpired term (which runs through the second Monday in 
January 2025).   
 
Please contact Rose Davidson (620) 381-4887 or Cynthia Fleming (620) 382-5550 for more information. 
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